PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

HELD ON JANUARY 28, 2014 IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS

CALL TO ORDER

ROLL CALL

PRESENT:

ABSENT:

Snow removal
procedure

Purchase/finance

Of equipment

204 PULASKI ROAD, CALUMET CITY, ILLINOIS

The Public Works Committee of the Whole meeting was called to order
At 6:04 p.m. by Alderman Munda, Chairman.

7 ALDERMEN:  Schneider, Wosczynski, Jones, Williams,
Munda, Manousopoulos, Collins
0 ALDERMEN: NONE

Also present were Mayor Michelle Qualkinbush, City Clerk Nyota Figgs,
City Treasurer Gerry Tarka, Finance Director John Kasperek, Acting Public
Works Director Lynn McRoberts, Foreman Manousopoulos, and Marc
Graff

There was a lengthy discussion and presentation given by Acting Public
Works Director Lynn McRoberts on the city’s snow removal process and
street priority.

There was a discussion on purchasing new vehicles to assist in the snow
removal process. Finance Director lohn Kasperek presented bids for the
purchase of new vehicles for public works.

Alderman Munda moved, seconded by Alderman Wosczynski, to
recommend the Finance Director to negotiate the purchase of four 2014
Ford F-250XL with Plow, at an estimated cost of 107,320.00, two
International Dump trucks w/plow (single rear axle), at an estimated cost
of $245,100.00, and two International Dump trucks (two rear axles), at an
estimated cost of $281,350.00.

MOTION CARRIED
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Negotiate Purchase

John Deere Mowers

Purchase clipper &
Stumper

Recycling Program

Negotiate recycling
Program w/ Waste

Management

Adjournment

Alderman Munda moved, seconded by Alderman Manousopoulos to
recommend the Finance Director to negotiate the purchase of two John
Deere Commercial Turn Mowers, at an estimated cost of $14,936.46.

MOTION CARRIED

Alderman Munda moved, seconded by Alderman Manousopoulos to
recommend the purchase of one Vermeer chipper and Stumper be
placed on the next City Council agenda February 13, 2014.

MOTION CARRIED

Mayor Michelle Qualkinbush gave a brief presentation on the city
recycling program plan and grant received. There was a brief discussion
regarding the possible program with Waste Management.

Alderman Munda moved, seconded by Alderman Wosczynski to
recommend the City attorney to negotiate the recycling program contract
with Waste Management

MOTION CARRIED

Alderman Manousopoulos moved to adjourn, seconded by Alderman
Munda at 7:38 p.m.

MOTION CARRIED
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X %4&7%:

Nyota T. Figgs
City Clerk

Public Works Committee of the Whole 1/28/2014



